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The American Action Forum (@AAF) released new research examining how the National Labor Relations 
Board’s broadened joint employer standard has affected the accommodations industry. AAF research finds that 
since 2015, the hotel industry has seen franchise job growth decline by 1.4 percentage points, driving a decline 
in job growth across the industry. In addition, workers in the accommodations industry have seen wage growth 
stall and hours contract. Consequently, growth in total wages earned by all workers in the accommodations 
industry has decreased by 7 percentage points. While the entire private sector has seen a decline in labor market 
growth since the introduction of the standard, the trends are more apparent in the accommodations industry, 
indicating these declines are unlikely the result of broader macroeconomic forces.

View the research and related infographic.

 Please see also a related op-ed in today’s The Hill by AAF’s Ben Gitis.
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http://click.americanactionforum.org/t?r=4267&c=0&l=12&ctl=4206:6B2BD21EEC9A47D1D5219D7511D327E4&
https://www.americanactionforum.org/infographic/trends-hotel-employment/
http://thehill.com/opinion/finance/350216-congress-can-boost-job-growth-by-repealing-flawed-employer-standard

